



GIA SU CHUNG CU
Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

Part 1
Listening

Listen and fill in the blank with ONE WORD.

Volunteering is a great way to learn new (1) _____ from working as part of a team to setting and reaching (2) _____. It gives you a chance to (3) _____ what kinds of things you're best at and enjoy the most. A volunteer job that you love can even help shape your ideas about your career goals.

Volunteering also can give you a sense of (4) _____ because people really depend on you. And it can help you develop a new understanding of people who are different from you- people with (5) _____, people in financial distress, sick kids, or the elderly.

Part 2
Pronunciation

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. prioritise B. price C. strive D. determined
2. A. struggle B. clumsy C. crucial D. grumble
3. A. elegant B. cognitive C. progress D. generation

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

4. A. attitude B. argument C. relevant D. assistant
5. A. fashionable B. prioritise C. mobility D. experience

Part 3
Vocabulary and grammar

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. Healthy relationships allow both partners to feel supported and connected but still feel _____.
A. dependence B. dependent C. independence D. independent
2. I feel really happy because I _____ with Hoa tonight.
A. have got a date B. am in a relationship
C. break up D. lend an ear

- Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction.

- Gia sư Chung cư- 0866500969**

Read the following passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

One of the best ways to help teenagers (1) _____ their existing skills and build upon their desire (2) _____ independence may be to give them a space away from their parents to grow and develop. The military boarding school environment provides a structured environment to promote autonomy in teens, through the presentation of new opportunities, the need to develop life skills, and the ability to test internal resources required when parents aren't around.

Many parents struggle to encourage (3) _____ in teenagers, as they instinctively strive to fix problems that emerge within their sons' lives - (4) _____ them from challenge, which can prevent them from discovering new ways to solve problems. At boarding schools, students have no choice (5) _____ to rely upon their own abilities to deal with issues and overcome hurdles - meaning that they learn to turn to others only after they have attempted to overcome problems themselves.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-----------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1. A. recognize | B. accept | C. learn | D. make |
| 2. A. on | B. in | C. of | D. for |
| 3. A. dependence | B. independence | C. dependent | D. independent |
| 4. A. helping | B. providing | C. protecting | D. equipping |
| 5. A. but | B. and | C. so | D. or |

Read the following passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

The nuclear family, consisting of a mother, father, and their children, may be more an American ideal than an American reality. Of course, the so called traditional American family was always more varied than we had been led to believe, reflecting the very different racial, ethnic, class, and religious customs among different American groups, but today diversity is even more obvious.

The most recent government census statistics reveal that only about one third of all **current** American families fits the traditional mold of two parents and their children, and another third consists of married couples who either have no children or have none still living at home. An analysis of the remaining one third of the population reveals that about 20 percent of the total number of American households are single people, the most common descriptor being women over sixty-five years of age. A small percentage, about 3 percent of the total, consists

of unmarried people who choose to live together; the rest, about 7 percent, are single parents, with at least one child.

There are several easily identifiable reasons for the growing number of single-parent households. First, the sociological phenomenon of single-parent households reflects changes in cultural attitudes toward divorce and also toward unmarried mothers. A substantial number of adults become single parents as a result of divorce. In addition, the number of children born to unmarried women who choose to keep their children and rear them by themselves has increased dramatically. Finally, there is a small percentage of single-parent families that have resulted from untimely death. Today, these varied family types are typical and, therefore, normal.

In addition, because many families live far from relatives, close friends have become a more important part of family life than ever before. The vast majority of Americans claim that they have people in their lives whom they regard as family although they are not related. A view of family that only accepts the traditional nuclear arrangement not only ignores the reality of modern American family life, but also undervalues the familial bonds created in alternative family arrangements. Apparently, many Americans are achieving supportive relationships in family forms other than the traditional one.

6. Which of the following is the main topic of the passage?

- A. The traditional American family
- B. The nuclear family
- C. The current American family
- D. The ideal family

7. The word "**current**" in paragraph 2 could best be replaced by which of the following?

- A. typical
- B. present
- C. perfect
- D. traditional

8. How many single people were identified in the survey?

- A. One third of the total surveyed
- B. One fourth of the total surveyed
- C. One fifth of the total surveyed
- D. Less than one tenth of the total surveyed

9. Who generally constitutes a one-person household?

- A. A single man in his twenties
- B. An elderly man
- C. A single woman in her late sixties
- D. A divorced woman

10. The passage discusses all of the following reasons for an increase in single-parent households EXCEPT?

- A. a rising divorce rate
- B. death of one of the parents
- C. increased interest in parenting by fathers
- D. babies born to single women

Part 5
Writing

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it.

1. It is necessary for young people to plan for their future.

→ Young people have _____.

2. I am happy that I work for this company.

→ I am delighted to _____.

3. The fact that she decided to participate in the contest surprised all of us.

→ Her decision _____.

4. They inherited everything except the garden.

→ The only thing _____.

5. My wife was very surprised when she heard that I had won a lottery.

→ My wife was very surprised _____.